
Dating Advice: How To Go From
Single To Married

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Jaki
Sabourin to offer their dating advice for those who wish to go
from dating to marriage. Follow these dating tips if you’re
interested in finding the love of your life.

Dating Advice On Getting Married

1. Keep your word to yourself. Know what you want and go for
it.  Don’t  go  against  your  initial  intention  of  getting
married. The experts dating advice is to understand commitment
and don’t send mixed messages to the men you’re seeing. This
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is how you’ll make space for your husband. 

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Create an Irresistible
Online Dating Profile

2. Watch your behavior. Stop doing things that wouldn’t serve
you well if you were married. Act like a wife and develop that
mindset.  This  will  ensure  that  you  behave  well  when  you
actually  get  married.  Your  future  husband  will  surely
appreciate  it.

Related Link: Dating Advice For Women: What Are Men Attracted
To?

3. Go out and be curious. Don’t be afraid to ask questions in
the beginning stages of dating. This is how you find out if
you’re in alignment with the man you’re out with. Talking
about what you want will save you from wasting time and it
won’t feel so personal if it doesn’t work out.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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